
August 1a. 1965 

Dr. Earl Belle Smith 
Chairman 

vlff:ttional Medical Association, Inc. 
016-7 Empire Bullding 
307 Liberty Avenue 
Pittsburgh, Pa. 15222 

Dear Carl: 

Attached please find a manuscript and accompanying mnte1~ial 
in connection with the paper entitled ''The Surgical Treatment of 
Duodenal Ulcer: 1884 to 1965 , " This ~aper represents that w~ich 
I gave before the Natlonal Medical Association Meeting last week 
and which I am submitting f or consideration for publication in the 
Journal of the National Medical Association . 

Because I thought he might be interested, I am sending Dr. 
Berry a copy of this address for his personal files, and thinking 
you might like to have a copy to refer to until the paper ia printed, 
I am sending you a copy also for your personal use. 

Again, let me say to you how much I enjoyed the ceeting and 
I especially appreciated the many courtesies that you and your wife 
off~d me while I ~as there. 

Again, with best regards, I am 

Very since~ely yours, 

~ Henry N. Harkins, M.D. 
Professor of Surgery 

HUH:hrs 
Enclcsure: Manuscript 
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